
PUBLIC NOTICE OF POST ELECTION AUDIT 

Raisin Charter Township along with the Lenawee County Clerk will hold a post-election audit of 

the November 8, 2022, election as randomly selected by the Michigan BOE. The race to be 

audited will be the Governor race for the State of Michigan, Precinct 3. The audit will be held at 

the Raisin Community Center, 3266 Gady Rd., Adrian, MI 49221, on Wednesday, January 25, 

2023 at 1:00 P.M. and will be open to the public. 

Christy Low, Clerk Raisin Charter Township 

Posted January 24, 2023 

 

The Raisin Charter Township will provide necessary reasonable aids and services to individuals with disabilities Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services. Contact the township by either email or phone at: Email to: 

clerk@raisintownship.com or call: (517) 423-3162. 


